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Debbie Tarry
City Manager | City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Avenue N, Shoreline, WA 98133
Pronouns: she/her
( (206) 801-2211 | www.shorelinewa.gov
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or to this email account may be a public record. Accordingly, this email, in whole or in part, may be subject
to disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party.
 

From: Debbie Tarry 
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2022 12:40 PM
To: Keith Scully <kscully@shorelinewa.gov>
Cc: Pollie McCloskey <pmccloskey@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: RE: 911 calls for service to the Apple Tree Lane beach
 
Keith –
 
Police reviewed their Computerized Automated Dispatch (CAD) system and found no calls for the
south end of Apple Tree Lane.  If there was a call then police/fire would obviously respond.  There
have been calls for north of this area in Snohomish County where people have had bon fires, etc. 
This is in the Point Wells area.  We have previously informed Snohomish County that this is in their
response area (of course KCSO provides mutual aid on emergencies).
 
We have received calls about people parking along the ROW at Richmond Beach Drive, but I don’t
think this is what the public comment is about.
 
Hope that this helps.
 
Debbie Tarry
City Manager | City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Avenue N, Shoreline, WA 98133
Pronouns: she/her
( (206) 801-2211 | www.shorelinewa.gov
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to disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party.
 

From: Keith Scully <kscully@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2022 9:49 AM
To: Debbie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: 911 calls for service to the Apple Tree Lane beach
 
Hi Debbie,
 
One of the public comments on Ordinance 967 raised a concern about emergency vehicle
access to the beach at the South end of Apple Tree Lane. Concerns about access apply equally
to calls for service to the residences. I'm not personally aware of any calls for service either to
the beach or to the residences in the last couple of years, but was hoping staff could check for
tonight's meeting. 
 
Keith
 
Mayor Keith Scully
City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Avenue N
Shoreline, WA  98133
206-446-5491
kscully@shorelinewa.gov
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